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City Council 
 

 

Stanley Kozlowski 

Interim Mayor & Council 

President 

stan@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Steven Allegeyer 

Councilmember 

steve@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Doris Bugdon 

Councilmember 

doris@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Roger Giberson 

Council-At-Large 

roger@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Thomas Kurtz 

Councilmember 

tom@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Jake Nass 

Councilmember 

jake@portrepublicnj.org 

 

Donna Riegel 

Councilmember  

donnar@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Visit our website! 

PortRepublicNJ.org 

UPDATES FROM THE INTERIM MAYOR’S OFFICE... 

 
The first thing I want to mention is I’m sure we all share in    
expressing our love and concern for Jim Milton.  I want to  
convey our best wishes and prayers for his speedy recovery and 
return to work. 
 
Projects in the works: 
 
1) The dam project is moving along.  Consultants are measuring the current site and 

will be coming back to the City with recommendations.  This should be consid-
ered Phase One.  The next phase will probably involve a flood and water flow 
study to get a better gauge of the amount of water going through the pond and the 
dam.  The final stage will be seeking public grant money to perform whatever re-
mediation may be deemed necessary to complete the project. 

2) The City is reviewing a storm drain proposal to possibly move the storm drain 
from where it currently empties to possibly move it farther down Nacote Creek in 
the direction of the bridge.  Once again, we will be seeking assistance from State 
and Federal grant monies to move ahead with the project, if Council approves. 

3) City Administration is working on the County Hazard Mitigation Plan.  This is a 
project updated every 5 years whereby the City updates County and State authori-
ties on potential natural hazard issues and our preparedness to handle such issues.  
This puts us in a position to receive FEMA and other aid after a natural disaster. 

4) An ad-hoc committee continues to work on the Port School funding issue.  There 
are no clear updates yet as School Officials are working with potential consultants 
to come up with recommendations. 

 
Public safety updates: 
 
I have three reminders for residents: 
 
1) There is no parking within 50 feet of a stop sign in the State of New Jersey. 
2) There is no on-street parking allowed on streets where there is no shoulder availa-

ble to keep vehicles out of traffic flow. 
3) Finally, please remember, we have no sidewalks in town and out of respect and 

concern for our fellow citizens, watch your speed limits.  I know the speed limits 
vary in town, which makes it tricky, but the signs are all compliant with State 
Code (we had the County perform an audit a couple of years ago). 

 
Finally, a very special reminder that Port Day this year will be special indeed!  Be-
sides our normal celebration of Port Republic, we will be honoring the career of 
Mayor Gary Giberson on that day.  There will be  a ceremony at the Pavilion to kick 
off the evenings events at 6 pm.  I know you all look forward to this annual event, and 
I hope that this year you make a special effort to be there early to celebrate Port and 
most important, the distinguished career and accomplishments of Mayor 
Gary.   
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Municipal Offices 

City Clerk’s Office 
 

Kimberly Campellone, RMC 

Brandy M. Blevin, RMC 

8:30 am—4:00 pm 

Monday—Friday 

609-652-1501 

kim@portrepublicnj.org 

brandy@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Construction Office 
 

Kevin Cain 

4:00 pm—6:00 pm 

Monday & Wednesday 

609-652-8759 

kevin@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Court Office 
 

Deanna Krupp 

4:00 pm—6:00 pm 

Monday & Wednesday 

(Court held first Wednesday 

monthly) 

609-652-9321 

 

 

Tax Assessor 
 

Bill Johnson 

5:00 pm—7:00 pm 

3rd Wednesday monthly 

609-652-1501 

bill@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

Tax Collector 
 

Renee DeSalvo 

5:00 pm—7:00 pm 

1st & 3rd Thursday monthly 

renee@portrepublicnj.org 

 

 

 

Public Works Department 
 

Bill Montag, Director 

James Milton 

Kyle Ayers 

AJ Giacomo 

 

This & That 
 

 
Upcoming City  

Meetings 

City Council Meeting 

Schedule 

 

2nd Tuesday of each 

month 

6:15 pm—Workshop 

6:30 pm—Meeting 

 

 

2021 Dates 

 

June 15th 

July 13th 

August 10th 

September 14th 

October 12th 

November 9th 

December 14th 

Planning Board /  

Zoning Board 

 

Meetings are scheduled 

as needed  

 

Vicki Cantell, Secretary 

609-652-9403 

 

Agendas, Minutes and 
Zoom information for 

Meetings can be found 

on our website: 

 

PortRepublicNJ.org 

WE’RE ON FACEBOOK 

 

In an effort to keep the residents of Port Republic up to date with the 

latest news and information available to us, we have started an  

official Facebook Page!  Like our page “City of Port Republic” 

NJ Division of Taxation 

157 W. West Horse Pike, Galloway, NJ  

 

State of NJ Homestead Rebate Program: 

Hotline Number for Assistance:  1-888-238-1233 

ONLINE:  www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ 

 

State of NJ Senior Freeze  

(Property Tax Reimbursement Program): 

Hotline Number for Assistance:  1-800-882-6597 

ONLINE:  www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ptr/index.shtml 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

2021 

August 14—Community Day  

August 21—Rain Date for Community Day 

 

 

PHYSICAL HEALTH AIDS 

Keep in mind that I have stored a number of physical 

health aids for those in need of them (you don’t have to 

be a senior to borrow these).  Also, if anyone has any 

health aids that are no longer needed or wanted, I will 

gladly accept your donations.   

 

Senior Chair 

Doris Bugdon  

609-652-1352 

WATER CONTAMINATION 

Any resident who has had their water tested and the 

testing came back with contamination requiring you 

to have a POET System installed, please notify City 

Hall.  We are mapping the contamination. 

 

Thank you! 

 

REMINDERS 

1.)  When taking your trash to the Convenience 

Center please take the time to properly secure the 

lid onto trash cans and/or tie off your trash bags.  

Unsecured trash can cause trash to blow out onto 

our roadways and the yards of your neighbors.  

Please help us keep our City clean and beautiful! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.)  There is a no-wake zone on Nacote Creek from   

the beach area to the bend (past the bridge).  This 

not only is a law, but helps keep everyone safe.  

Have a great summer and enjoy all the activities 

our beautiful town has to offer! 
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THE PORT NEWS 

PLACE STICKER HERE 

NEW AT CITY HALL 
 

WE NOW HAVE A US POSTAL 

MAILBOX IN FRONT OF  

CITY HALL 


